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NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
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421 Eighth Ave – Room WC 036 
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BRANCH 100, NAPS 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 

Sunday October 5, 2025 
9:00 am to 1:00pm 

 
Marina Del Rey 

One Marina Drive 
Throggs Neck, NY 10465 

 
Brunch will be served 

 

Agenda 
NPA 

Mr. Elvin Mercado  
Chief Retail & Delivery Officer and Executive VP 

Mr. Don Flak 
Executive Director Performance & Field Ops 

Support (NPA Specialist)  
 

You must reserve a seat by September 1st, 2025, first 
come first served. RSVP via the branch email.  

You will receive a confirmation email which will give you 
access to the meeting. 

 
Dress Code – Business Casual 

 

MANAGERS: PLEASE POST 
 

 NAPS Members: 
Receive email alerts from Branch 100 by sending an email to napsbranch100@hotmail.com from your home computer.  
Provide your name and current work location in the body of the message and “Subscribe” as the message subject.   
DO NOT USE USPS COMPUTERS FOR NAPS CORRESPONDENCE. 
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